

Dear Parents/Carers,

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

7th February 2018

Infant Music Festival – Thursday 15th March 2018

I am pleased to inform you that our Year 2 pupils will be taking part in the Infant Music Festival at Christchurch, New London Road on Thursday 15th March. At this event they will be working together with other year 2 pupils from local schools, to perform 'There's a Sunflower in my Supper'.

We will be transporting the children to and from Christchurch by coach. The coach will be departing school at 8:45am and we therefore request that your child is in school at 8:30am.

Please note we will be back at school for lunch and for the morning ask that children bring a drink (Non fizzy) in a spill proof cup (not glass).

The children will take part in a workshop and then they will be performing 'There's a Sunflower in my Supper' for parents to watch. Unfortunately due to the number of performers, we have only been provided with a limited number of tickets. Initially we will be allocating one adult ticket per pupil and these can be purchased using our online SIMS Agora payment system. Tickets cost £3.50 each. All payments are to be made by Thursday 22nd February - late orders will not be accepted. If you do require additional tickets please advise the office and if any are available we will let you know.

At the performance parents will need to be in their seats by 10.50am. You will only be admitted if you have a ticket and no babies or young children are allowed in the audience. You will not be allowed to take photos or video this event. However, an official DVD will be made and details of how you can purchase this will be given at the performance. Please complete the slip below to agree to your child being recorded.

Please do not hesitate to speak to me if you have any gueries.

Yours faithfully,	•
J. Francis	
Mrs J Francis	
Year 2 Class Teacher	
Infant Music Festival – Thursday 15 th March 2018	
Child's Name	
I give my permission for my child to take part in the Infant Music Festival and for them to be photographed and/or recorded.	
Signed	Date

